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Dear Parents / Carers, 

I write to welcome you ‘back’ to school at the beginning of this summer term, albeit in very 

different circumstances to what we are used to. It is strange to not have Fairfield’s wonderful 

community, especially the children, congregating in the playgrounds, but we can see that you are 

safe and working hard through our online classrooms. Well done for all you are achieving.  

Teachers will continue to set weekly activities and tasks. They will also be asking for feedback 

on work set so we can review and adapt it as necessary.  Please email the school if you have any 

difficulties, as we are able to pick these up remotely.  Where we can see that some of you have 

not been able to access the work, we will be making direct contact to ensure that all is going 

well. 

We continue to work alongside staff from Albert, Bute Cottage and Victoria at the ‘Hub’ 

provision for children of keyworkers. Can I politely remind keyworker parents to make sure you 

register every Friday for the following week, so that we can ensure appropriate provision is in 

place.  I must congratulate these children for the way they have adapted to the new setting. The 

staff have really enjoyed seeing them, and have themselves shown great commitment to their 

new roles. Well done also parents and carers for all you are doing at home with your children.  

Please remember that all work you do will be of great benefit, as long as it continues to be a 

positive experience.  When we return to school, Fairfield staff will ensure that all children settle 

back into the school routine; no child will be ahead or behind but exactly where they need to be.  

All progress will be good, as long as children have enjoyed their online learning and had a fun, 

calm time completing it with you. 

Please continue to keep safe and well, and we look forward to working together over the coming 

weeks through our virtual classrooms.  

Yours sincerely 

S. Lewis 

Headteacher 
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